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Kia Ora Parents, Caregivers, and Ward School Whānau,

Welcome to our Final Term for 2024! We have already had a busy start with a full-on week 1. It is the
nature of this term that it is always busy, especially with a number of long weekends compacting class
time. It has been great hearing about all the awesome things that families have been up to over the
break!

Speeches
Thank you to all those who came to hear our School speeches on Tuesday. I was blown away by the
calibre and quality of all those that took the stage. Congratulations to all those who received
certificates. It is fantastic to see the progress of abilities through out the year groups. Good luck to your
first and second place getters from Year 6, 7 and 8 as they take part in the Seddon/ Ward finals tonight

Results
Year 0 1st - Elizabeth Murray, 2nd - Olive Dowling
Year 1 1st - Toby Dickson, 2nd - Hector Throssell, 3rd - Kowhai Moore
Year 2 1st - Mille Chapman, 2nd - Remy Vavasour, 3rd - Molly Millton
Year 3 1st - Orlo Macfarlane, 2nd - Pippa Cranswick, 3rd - Hilda Dickson, Highly Commended - Angus Moore
Year 4 1st - Elka Moore, 2nd - Ted Millton, 3rd - Margot Murray
Year 5 1st - Lucy Murray, 2nd - Kyra Loe, 3rd - Casper Throssell
Year 6 1st - Paddy Millton, 2nd - Kahurangi Moore, 3rd - Archie Booker, Highly Commended - Regan Loe
Year 7 1st - Amelia Throssell, 2nd - Tia Hickman, 3rd - Harriet Hickman, Highly Commended - Ashley Shadbolt
Year 8 1st - Victoria Hickman, 2nd - Honor Todhunter, 3rd - Eloise Loe

Pet Day
Tommorrow will be our annual PET Day. Students are expected at school from 10:00 am and can
come in mufti. We look forward to seeing you tomorrow for a fantastic community day. A letter will
come home today with the schedule and instructions for dropping off entries

Wave Pool Camp
Wave Pool are getting very excited! Next week they will head off to mistletoe bay for their school camp.
Thank you to Miss Benseman for all her hard work and organisation. I know it will be a fantastic
experience and we are looking forward to showing some pictures and telling you all about it when we
get back



Just for Laughs! (aka Mr Sangster’s Dad Joke of the week!)

What do you get when a corn cob is run over by a truck?

Creamed corn!

Ngā mihi nui,
Aaron Sangster - Principal/Tumuaki
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